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PROGRAM UPDATES 2012
The Carpenter's Kids Program is about 
to finish its seventh year, with more 
than 6,600 children in the Diocese of 
Central Tanganyika afforded the 
opportunity for education.  We are 
thankful to all parishes and individuals 
who have been faithfully dedicated to 
this mission.  Based on discussions 
with Bishop Mhogolo this summer, it 
has been decided that the program, as 
it now exists, will sunset the end of 
2015.   At this time, Bishop Mhogolo 
will be retiring and we will await the 
direction of the new bishop.  Although 
the program will not function as it 
currently does, we know that strong 
bonds of friendship and partnership 
have developed.  We will be working 
with DCT and all of our partners to 
formulate a vision of mission going 
forward.  We will be keeping all of you 
up to date as this evolves. 

WEBSITE ADDRESSES:
Diocese of Central Tanganyika (DCT)   
www.Central-Tanganyika-Anglican.org
Diocese of New York:  

www.carpenterskids.net 
To access pictures of your link, go to:   
www.thecarpenterskidstz.org – Photo 
Gallery 
To communicate with your link, write 
to: 
carpenterskids.communications@gmail.c
om; put the name of your link parish in 
the "Subject" line

Brian Orlay - YASC Missioner

Brian's Blog:   http://
brianorlay.wordpress.com

Check out Brian's blog and write 
to him.  Let him know you are 
thinking of him and praying for 

his work.

Chris Dennison - CK Missioner

Chris' Blog:  http://
chrisdennisonintanzania.wordpre

ss.com

DCT welcomes Chris Dennison, a 
parishioner with St. John's Church in 
Kingston.  Chris first went to Tanzania 
with his youth group in 2006, has now 
graduated college and volunteered to 
work with CK.  Please check out his 
blog and send your regards.

 

Godspeed, Magi 
Griffin

Magi Griffin, TEC Appointed Missioner 
and advisor to Bishop Mhogolo will be 
returning to Atlanta, GA after eight years 
of dedicated service in DCT.  Magi has 
been a faithful friend to Carpenter's Kids 
and we will miss her.  Please pray for 
Magi as she discerns her future path. 

2013 PILGRIMAGE DATES
July 15-27 and August 

5-17
If interested, please e-mail 

Lauren Salminen at 
LSalminen@dioceseny.or

g
Or Call 212-316-7432

 
Pilgrimage is a transformative 
experience and a wonderful way 
to build partnership with your 
link parish.  Cost is 
approximately $3,300 which 
includes airfare, ground 
transportation in Tanzania, hotel, 
and most meals.  We stay in a 
comfortable hotel where you will 
have a private room and bath.  
The hotel also has two 
restaurants with many food 
choices.  You will visit your link 
parish and those of others, tour 
all programs supported by the 
Diocese of Central Tanganyika, 
meet Bishop Mhogolo and our 
amazing Carpenter's Kids Staff, 
tour schools, the vocational 
training center, and experience a 
one day safari.  This is not a 
working mission trip - we do not 
build structures or paint.  You will 
experience song, dance and 
hospitality all in the framework of 
our shared faith.  Join us!

 

Join us in praying for 
God’s continued guidance 
for all involved in this 
amazing program.
We pray and give 
thanks for:
Bishop Mdimi and Irene 
Mhogolo who are looking 
forward to the birth of two 
grandchildren next year.
Stanley Magembe, CK 
Acountant - Stanley just 
earned a postgraduate 
diploma in business 
administration and finance 
from St. John's University in 
Tanzania.
Noel Chomola, CK Assistant 
Director, and his wife Esther 
on the birth of their daughter, 
Wendo Odrilia.
Sara Enock, CK Accountant, 
and her husband Francis on 
the birth of their son, Will.

For Carpenter’s Kids 
information, please contact 
the Program Coordinator – 
Lauren Salminen
Phone: 212-316-7432
E-Mail: 
LSalminen@Dioceseny.org
All donations payable to: 
Episcopal Diocese of NY
Memo Line: Carpenter's Kids
Send to: Diocesan House, 
1047 Amsterdam Avenue, New 
York, NY 10025

 

CHRISTMAS FEAST FOR 
CARPENTER'S KIDS

Want to send your Carpenter's 
Kids a Christmas Gift?  A special 
meal can be provided to your link 
for only $5/CK+Guardian.  Send 
in your checks for the full 
amount.

Copyright © 2012 The Carpenter's Kids Program, 
All rights reserved.
You are receiving this newsletter as an interested 
party in the Carpenter's Kids Program.
Our mailing address is:
Diocesan House, 1047 Amsterdam Avenue,
New York, NY 10025
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